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The Methodist Church


East Anglia District

Ministers of Other Denominations

The East Anglia District is pleased to welcome ministers from other denominations and the breadth of experience and theological diversity that they offer.  In particular, where appropriate, we seek opportunities to induct such ministers in appointments that are normally filled by Methodist ministers (presbyteral and diaconal) and are described as ‘stations’, as appointed by Conference.  In such circumstances, the normal permissions are required to be sought.

Where a minister of another denomination serves a Local Ecumenical Partnership (LEP) within the East Anglia District and the relevant Circuit does not appoint a Methodist minister to share in the ministry of the LEP, the said minister should apply to the Conference for the status of ‘authorised to serve’.  In such circumstances, the District Policy Committee will usually agree to such permission being sought.

Where a minister of another denomination serves an LEP within the East Anglia District and the relevant Circuit appoints a Methodist minister to share in the ministry of the LEP, any ministers of other denominations associated with the LEP may apply to the Conference for the status of ‘associate minister’.  In such circumstances, the District Policy Committee will usually agree to such permission being sought.

Should a Circuit wish to seek different arrangements from those given above (usually ‘authorised to serve’ instead of ‘associate minister’); it will be the responsibility of the Circuit to convince the District Policy Committee of the need to agree to a different category of appointment.  In the first instance, a conversation with the District Chair should be sought, followed by engagement with the District Ecumenical Officer, before a paper is presented to the District Policy Committee.
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